COPY.

LLOYD'S REIGBTER OF SHIPPING,
GENOA.
j’ 16th December, 19335,

Dear 8ir,

Reverting to your letters "H" of 10th ultimo
and following our reply of 15th instant we are now in
receipt of a letter from Messrs Ditta Luigi Pittalugs,
Genoa, in which they state that the above two ships
will be broken up and wve shall therefore advise you

as soon as the work of demolition commences in gach

CHBE .

We are, Dear 3ir,

Yours faithfully,

The Pecretaryy
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